
Join us on the 13th January
2025 for our inspirational 

Eureka Event!

We will have talks and activities from NRICH
and AMSP.

The full programme will be released shortly.

INSPIRING 
CURIOUS
MATHEMATICIANS

We welcome students in Year 9 with
talent for mathematics.

Click here or 
scan the QR 

code to register 
your interest!

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=6RhkhoHBGky_bXW7Pm1P5QA_AbTXfvZKvUw8W8yJeXlUNDJXOFk3TE8yWFlLVVVZUzE5MThYME9HVS4u&route=shorturl

